Republic of the Philippines
GOVERNMENT PROCUREMENT POLICY BOARD
TECHNICAL SUPPORT OFFICE

NOTICE OF RENEWAL

07 May 2025

MR. MIKE ANTHONY S. TAN
President

GMST INC.

6 Torres Bugallon St., Marikina City
mike.tan@gmst.com.ph

Dear Mr. Tan:

We are pleased to inform you that the contract for the procurement project
Subscription of Graphics and Video Editing Software is hereby renewed for a period of
one (1) year upon the expiration of the existing contract in the amount of Eighty-Five
Thousand Pesos (PhP85,000.00), in accordance with Section 18, Renewal of Regular and
Recurring Services of the Implementing Rules and Regulations of Republic Act No. 12009.

We appreciate your interest in renewing the contract for the procurement project

Subscription of Graphics and Video Editing Software and we look forward to your
satisfactory performance of your obligations under the project.

Sincerely yours,

MARIA DIONESIA A. RIVERA-GUILLERMO
Officer - In - Charge !

(Signature above prifited name)

oy 9, s

(Date and Time of receipt)
*Kindly email the signed Notice to acknowledge receipt

! by virtue of Department Order No. 1156, $.2024 by the Department of Budget and Management
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